
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger  
Chair       Ranking Member 
Appropriations Committee    Appropriations Committee 
U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting Community Project Funding for the Legacy Project in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Neighborhood Housing Services of Los Angeles 
County, located at 3926 Wilshire Blvd, Suite 200, Los Angeles, CA 90010. The funding would 
be used to provide financial education and counseling, wealth building strategies, and property 
supports through affordable loans and property acquisitions for families in disadvantaged 
communities. The project would be a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it would support 
homeownership and wealth building among such families. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
      Sincerely, 

      
 
      Maxine Waters 
      Member of Congress 
  


